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PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Floresville will hold a Public Hearing for the 2010-2011 Fiscal Year Operating
Budget on Friday, September 3, 2010 at 7:00 pm at the City Hall Council Chambers, 1120 D
Street, Floresville, Texas 78114.

All citizens will have the opportunity to provide any comments or input on proposed project
services or goals related to the expenditures of City Funds for the new fiscal year prior to the
adoption of the new budget.
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